
From: Marlene Lagoa
To: Tamara Pillipow
Subject: FW: Notice of Motion for September 11 EASC Meeting
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 8:50:52 AM

FYI - Notice of Motion from Director Holman for EAC tomorrow.

-----Original Message-----
From: directorssi <directorssi@crd.bc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 6:08 AM
To: Paul Brent <pbrent@crd.bc.ca>; Al Wickheim - Director JDF <directorjdf@crd.bc.ca>
Cc: Nelson Chan <nchan@crd.bc.ca>; Kristen Morley <kmorley@crd.bc.ca>; Marlene Lagoa <mlagoa@crd.bc.ca>
Subject: Notice of Motion for September 11 EASC Meeting

Hi everyone, I’m proposing the following change in SSI Director and LCC Commissioner remuneration for
inclusion in the provisional CRD budget for 2025. The changes would be requisition neutral.

Whereas the newly-established Salt Spring Local Community Commission has now assumed responsibility for the
administration of most local SSI services that were formerly the sole responsibility of the local CRD Director,

Therefore be it resolved that the remuneration for the SSI CRD Director and LCC Commissioners be revised to
better reflect the shift in responsibilities, by reducing the Director’s annual remuneration by $10,000/yr and
increasing LCC Commissioner annual remuneration by $2,500/yr, starting in 2025.

Sent from my iPad
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